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Honorable members of the Judiciary Committee, my name is Dale Coffin and I 
oppose LD 2224. I believe that the universal background check is just a cloak for a 
gun registry. In the case of Robert Card some of the current gun purchase 
requirements did work as he was denied the ability to purchase a suppressor.  As far 
as the Yellow Flag Law it certainly could be strengthened on the mental health front. 
There has to be a way for the ATF to check mental health records for people who will
lie on their application. Red flag laws are stripping citizens of their 2nd amendment 
rights without due process based on unclear and vague wording and standards. 
Erroneous accusations need to be penalized to keep this from becoming open season 
on gun owners. 


